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OUSD Announces Science Center Open House 
 
 
ORANGE, Calif., May 17, 2011– The Orange Unified School District is pleased to announce the 
District’s Science Center’s Open House on Monday, May 23, 2011, from 1:00 pm-7:00 pm.   

Peg Benize, Science Center Coordinator, said, “Come see the OUSD Elementary Science Center 
and discover what our students are doing that brings science alive in the classroom.  Learn 
how science is making a difference in our district as we prepare students for the real world 
and careers in STEM education.” 

The OUSD Science Center is located on the campus of Crescent Elementary School located at 
5001 E Gerda Dr, Anaheim, in Rooms 302 & 303. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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